| oppose this bill. Voting is a privilege that should not be allowed to felons. Law abiding Oregonians have earned the right to their
vote. We should not be putting any funds into a program that has not shown to be successful. They need to pay for their crime and
lose their right to vote. Please vote no.

This bill is very similar to HB 2366 | oppose that one too.



